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BACKGROUND
In October 2015, a series of organizational 
changes were implemented by the City 
Manager to ensure excellence in the delivery 
of services and projects.  The changes 
included the placement of the Parking 
Division under the Finance Department.  The 
City Manager provided a communication to 
City Council regarding the revised 
organizational structure on October 19, 2015. 2



RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended by the City Manager that 
the Council, by resolution, ratify the 
assignment of supervision of the Parking 
Division to the Chief Financial Officer (CFO), 
relating back to October 19, 2015.
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